ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL., PALI

REMINDER FOR THE PAYMENT OF FEES

Dear Parents,

Those who have not paid the school fees are reminded to clear all the

outstanding dues of school fees before the Declaration of Results.

We would like to thank those parents who have already remitted the fees of

their wards.
Thank you for your kind co-operation and support,

PRINCIPAL



